
 Welcome 
If you are a guest in our services 
today or this is your first time to 
worship with us, please take a 
moment to tell us a little about 

yourself. 
 

Name______________________ 

o Male 

o Female 

Address:____________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

Email:______________________

___________________________  

Phone (home) _______________ 

Phone (cell) _________________ 

 

Age Group: 

o Elementary 
o Teen 
o College 
o Single Adult 
o Married 
o Senior Adult 

 

Student at___________________ 

Prayer Request: 

___________________________

___________________________ 

o Post to Prayer Chain 

 

 
 
 

104 Shelly Drive Reedsville, PA 17084  
office@mountainviewchapel.org  717-667-3312  

www.mountainviewchapel.org  
 
 
Pastor  
David Aungst – Senior Pastor 
aungsts@hotmail.com  
 
Elders  
Mark Couch - Chairman 

markcouch25@gmail.com  
Frank Luke   
frankluke@embarqmail.com  
Jon Miller - Secretary 
jon.miller@frontiernr.com 
Coordinators  
Pastor David Aungst - Congregational Nurture  
Micah Anderson - Nurture & Outreach 
Ken Glick - Stewardship  
Jayne Kanagy – Education  
Esther Peachey - Hospitality & Encouragement 
 
Church Secretary/Treasurer
Leah Couch 
office@mountainviewchapel.org 
717-667-3312 
 
Prayer Chain 
Pastor Dave Aungst 
 
 
 
 

A member of Conservative Mennonite Conference 
 

Mountain View Mennonite Chapel exists to honor God by: leading the lost to 
salvation in Jesus Christ, promoting Christian growth in individuals and families, 

meeting the spiritual, physical and social needs of those who God places in our lives.  
 

  

 

On  

Christ  

the Solid 

Rock  

Stand 

mailto:office@mountainviewchapel.org
mailto:office@mountainviewchapel.org


Welcome to Mountain View 
Inviting People to Experience Christ 

March 5, 2023 
Welcome!  We’re honored to have you with us as we worship Christ and 

connect with each other.  We pray that God will speak to your heart through 
the music and the message.  If you are visiting with us and have children, 

please know that we have a nursery available for infants through age 3. We 
also offer Children’s Church (ages 4-8) mid-way through the service. If you 

would like to obtain additional information about our ministry, please contact 
the pastor or an usher. 

 
9:15am  Sunday School 
10:15am Worship 
Sermon  Pastor Dave Aungst 
  “The Return of the King”  

 
Serving Today 
Ushers:  Eli Frank, Jake Frank, Brandon Thomas, Levi Anderson 
Greeters: Lexi Anderson, Hannah Sharp, Morgan Smoker, Kaelyn Kauffman 
Nursery:  SS: Erin Glick  CH: Bailey & Taylor Rhoades 
Jr. Church: Leah Couch, Abby Anderson, Chase Retherford 
 
February 26th Report 
Offering:   $2,219.30 
Received YTD:  $26,724.00 
Budgeted YTD:  $27,287.46 
 

Announcements 
Next Sunday is our 7th Annual Chili Cook-Off and Pie Baking Contest – 
Please sign up on the bulletin board if you would like to enter your favorite 
chili or pie into the contest. Bread, shredded cheese, and crackers will be 
provided to accompany the chili. Please bring a salad or dessert to share. 
 
Next Sunday begins our Reasons for Hope Conference with Dave Glander. 
Dave will be speaking during the Sunday morning worship service. The 
evening sessions will run Monday through Wednesday beginning at 6:30 
pm. 
 
There will be no children’s church next Sunday. 
 

There are several jewelry items in the lost and found box, located in the 
library.  Please stop by and see if any belong to you. 
 
Maple Grove Mennonite Church in Belleville will be showing Season 2 of 
the Chosen in the fellowship hall March 5th and 12th at 6:00p.m. This event 
is free to all and refreshments will be provided. Feel free to contact Carol at 
814-667-2154 or Kathy at 717-437-0006 for any questions. 
 
We are extending the diaper drive for Crossroads Pregnancy Center until the 
end of March. If you would like to participate, we will have a donation box 
located in the foyer. Please bring in packs of diapers, wipes, and creams to 
bless those moms!  
 
There are several roles that are in need of volunteers. If you feel led, or can 
think of someone who may be a good fit, please contact Pastor  
Dave or an Elder. Please be in special prayer that these roles become filled. 

- Historian 
- Thrift Shop Chair 
- Adult Sunday School Teacher 
- Children’s Church Teacher  

 
CMC’s annual BOOST Retreat for business people and those interested in 
business will be held at the Carlisle Inn, Walnut Creek, Ohio, March 16-18, 
2023.  A team of speakers will focus on the theme “The Triple Bottom Line.” 
Enjoy special entertainment with The Walking Roots Band followed by a 
coffee and dessert reception on Friday evening. For more information and to 
register, visit our website at www.cmcrosedale.org/cmc-events/boost/ 
 
Rosedale’s Coral Camp is an exciting adventure that intertwines learning 
music with lots of fun recreational activities. The camp accepts students who 
have completed grades 2 through 8 and have not yet entered grade 9. There 
will be two identical camps in 2023: Camp One – July 10-14, and Camp Two – 
July 17-21. Both camps are filling up quickly! For more information, please 
visit our website at rosedale.edu/choral-camp. 
 
Looking Ahead 
 
June 11th – 15th – Vacation Bible School – Keepers of the Kingdom 

 
 

I’m interested in: 

 
o Talking with someone about 

what it means to trust Jesus 

for my eternal life. 

o Baptism 

o Church membership 

o Setting up a counseling 

appointment 

o Receiving a box of offering 

envelopes 

o Subscribing to the Prayer 

Chain 

o Updating my contact 

information in the Church 

Directory - Use back of panel 

for contact information. 

o Other: 

 

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________ 

Please tear off this panel and drop it in 

the offering plate or you may give it to 

the pastor after the service. 

 


